
Charnwood Local Plan – Post Hearing Consultation Response 
 
Barrow Upon Soar Parish Council 
 
Barrow upon Soar Parish Council has reviewed the new documents of the 

draft plan. 
  
The Parish Council is concerned that the plan does not address road and 
transport concerns that will arise from the proposed housing developments in 
Barrow, particularly the general increase in traffic, the need for pedestrian 

footways all along Cotes Road, and a cycle route that joins these 
developments to the A6 cycle route. 

Thank you 

Alice 

  
Alice Gardam 
  
Clerk & RFO 
Barrow upon Soar Parish Council 
 


